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PG&E Letter DCL-23-103           10 CFR 50.90 
          10 CFR 73.55(r) 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C.  20555-0001 
 
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2 
Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80 
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82 
Materials License No. SNM-2511, Docket No. 72-26 
Diablo Canyon Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation 
Withdrawal of License Amendment Request 22-01, Request for Approval of 
Alternative Security Measures for Early Warning System 
 
References: 
 

1. PG&E Letter DCL-22-010, “License Amendment Request 22-01, Request for 
Approval of Alternate Security Measures for Early Warning System," dated 
February 16, 2022 (ADAMS Accession No. ML22048A526) 

 
2. PG&E Letter DCL-22-044, “Supplement to License Amendment Request 22-

01 Request for Approval of Alternative Security Measures for Early Warning 
System," dated June 20, 2022 (ADAMS Accession No. ML22173A135) 

 
3. PG&E Letter DCL-22-069, “Revision to License Amendment Request 22-01, 

Request for Approval of Alternate Security Measures for Early Warning 
System," dated September 8, 2022 (ADAMS Accession No. ML22251A295) 

 
Dear Commissioners and Staff: 
 
In Reference 1, as supplemented by References 2 and 3, Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E) submitted a license amendment request in accordance with 10 
CFR 50.90 and 10 CFR 73.55(r).  Upon further consideration and based on 
discussions with the NRC staff, PG&E hereby withdraws the license amendment 
request.  PG&E intends to submit a new license amendment request, which will 
include an alternative security measures request based on feedback from the NRC 
staff. 
 
Additional information regarding the Early Warning System applicability with 10 CFR 
73.55 requirements will be captured and tracked in the Diablo Canyon Power Plant 
Corrective Action Program per 10 CFR Appendix B. 

m PacHic Gas and 
Electric Company• 



Document Control Desk 
Page2 

PG&E Letter DCL-23-103 

PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-04) 
in this letter. 

If the NRC requires additional information regarding this matter, please contact 
James Morris at 805-545-4609. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis B. Petersen 
Station Director 

rntt/51207276 

' bate 

cc: Anthony Chu, Branch Chief, California Department of Public Health 
Mahdi 0. Hayes, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Samson S. Lee, NRC Senior Project Manager 
John D. Monninger, NRC Region IV Administrator 
Diablo Distribution 
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